
 

 

13 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer a fantastic opportunity for our KS5 students to attend a geography 

study day at Royal Holloway, University of London on Wednesday 20 March 2024.  The day will not 

only give them a taste of University life, a tour of the campus and the opportunity to talk with University 

students but in addition, they will have two lectures delivered by University staff on both physical and 

human geography aspects of their A level course.  They will also have the opportunity to attend a 

workshop on writing methods or statistical skills.  

We will travel by school minibus, leaving Midhurst Rother College at approximately 8:00am and arrive 

back to College by 4:00pm.  

Students should wear clothes appropriate for a day at University and as they will be walking around 

the campus, weather appropriate clothes and footwear should be worn.  They must bring a notebook 

and pen.  Students can either bring a packed lunch or money to buy lunch in the cafe. 

The cost of the trip is £5.00.  Please give consent and pay for the visit on Arbor by Monday 18 March 

at the latest.  

Payments may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  

You can then give consent and make payment.   Medical details and contact details will be taken from 

Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.    

If you would like to discuss the visit, please contact john.robinson@mrc-academy.org  

Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr John Robinson 
Head of Georgraphy 
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